
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 25/03/2024 8:32:08 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

25/03/2024

MRS Amy Black
74 Bangaroo Street / Bangaroo street ST
North Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: PEX2024/0002 - 10 - 12 Dee Why Parade DEE WHY NSW 2099

Dear Council
I would like to register my opposition to this height increase. This is unrepresentative of our
northern beaches environment and represents a significant change to our landscape.
Additionally I fear it sets a precedent for future building heights which would all make a
significant change to our landscape.
Many thanks
Amy




